
 
 

Recycle Your Fluorescent Light Bulbs 
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RI Department of Environmental Management 

 
 

Tiverton residents you may bring your mercury 
containing fluorescent light bulbs to 

 

Humphrey’s Building Supply Center 
590 Main Road 

Tiverton, RI   
 

Humphrey’s is offering residents a free collection service 
for burned-out compact fluorescents (CFLs) and linear 

bulbs up to 4 feet in length.   
No more than 5 bulbs per visit.   

The store will ship the waste bulbs to a recycling facility. 
www.cleanwateraction.org 

http://www.cleanwateraction.org/

